
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

w/b 15th March 

• Instrumental staff continue to deliver live online video lessons to secondary & 

SQA pupils at home 

• Staff offer pre-recorded & digital resources to primary pupils and secondary 

pupils unable to receive live online video lessons 

w/b 22nd March 

• Instrumental staff can now attend one school per day for face-to-face music 

lessons 

• Brass & Woodwind staff offer online live video & face-to-face lessons  

(*these instruments are not permitted to be played in school) 

• Online Live video lessons available from 4:00 - 5:00pm for brass & woodwind 

pupils 

w/b 19th April 

• Instrumental staff can now attend two schools per day for face-to-face music 

lessons – all instruments 

• Brass and woodwind instruments not permitted to be played in schools 

• Online live video lessons available from 4:00 - 5:00pm for brass & woodwind 

pupils  


